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Cycling shorts, as per the picture below, are NOT allowed to be worn as part of our PE 
kit. Where students present themselves for PE lessons wearing incorrect kit, sanctions 
will be set in line with our Behaviour Policy. 
 
Tailored black shorts are allowed as part of the Trouser Uniform should your young person prefer 
at this time of year. 
 

Our uniform expectations can be referred to on our website. 
 
 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
The Carrington Team. 
 

 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Policies/Behaviour-for-Learning-v2.pdf
https://www.carringtonschool.org/info/uniform/

